
At Dartmouth, we value integrity, responsibility, and respect for the rights and 
interests of others, all central to our Principles of Community. We are dedicated to 
establishing and maintaining a safe and inclusive campus where all community 
members have equal access to Dartmouth’s educational and employment 
opportunities. We strive to promote an environment of sexual respect, safety, and well-
being. Through the Sexual and Gender-Based Misconduct Policy (SMP), Dartmouth 
demonstrates that sex and gender-based discrimination, sex and gender-based 
harassment, sexual assault, dating violence, domestic violence, stalking, etc., are not 
tolerated in our community.  
 
For more information regarding Title IX and to access helpful resources, visit Title IX’s 
website (sexual-respect.dartmouth.edu). As a faculty member, I am required to share 
disclosures of sexual or gender-based misconduct with the Title IX office.   
 
If you have any questions or want to explore support and assistance, please contact 
the Title IX office at 603-646-0922 or TitleIX@dartmouth.edu. Speaking to Title IX does 
not automatically initiate a college resolution. Instead, much of their work is around 
providing supportive measures to ensure you can continue to engage in Dartmouth’s 
programs and activities.   
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